

St Mary's Catholic First School Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD Tel: 01305 262258

Fax: 01305 257101



E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Paula Fearn



Dear Parents

15th June 2017

Weekly Newsletter

Sports Day - Tomorrow



I hope that all the children really enjoy our Sports Day tomorrow. The weather looks good and we hope that families are able to join us for some or all of the day.

I am disappointed to be missing the Sports Day but unfortunately a meeting with all the other Heads from our Academy has been arranged for this day that I need to attend.



Children need to arrive in PE Kits and will stay in these all day. Don't forget your packed lunches if you haven't ordered one as there are no hot meals tomorrow. The PTA will be doing tea and coffees and will be selling ice lollies! I hope you all have fun.

PTA Quiz Night at St Mary's



Tickets are now on sale for the PTA quiz night on Friday 23rd June – tickets are £10 for a team of up to 6 people and can be purchased from the school office.

Ordering School Uniform

If you are ordering any uniform and want to take advantage of FREE delivery to the school; the last day for this term to place your order is 26th June 2017 at schooltrends.co.uk

E-Safety Sessions for Parents, Grandparents and Carers at SafeWise Bournemouth

Safewise Bournemouth is running a 'Keep Your Child Safe Online' session for parents, grandparents and carers from 12.30-2.30pm on Friday 30th June. The session will be delivered by Dorset Police's Safe Schools and Communities Team at the SafeWise Safety Centre, Elliott Road, Bournemouth, BH11 8JJ. If you would like to go then you should book directly with SafeWise on 01202 591330. The cost is £5 per person.

Treasure Island – M&M Theatre Company

We are excited to be having M&M Theatre performing Treasure Island for all the pupils on Monday, thank you to all those who have already paid, any remaining payments, please pass to the school office.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn

Head Teacher